
LWSRA Board Report 

Highlights from the November 20, 2018 Board Meeting include: 

 The LWSRA/Heather Glen Homeowners Trick or Trot 5K race was held on 

October 20 with 81 runners.  Over $2,000 was raised for the universal design 

playground. 

 The 7th Annual Trunk or Treat was held on October 27 with 21 volunteer trunks.  

450+ children attended.  

 The target date to begin the sensory room project is December 3, 2018.    

 Public event – Lunch with the Grinch is scheduled for Saturday, December 15. 

 LWSRA will be hosting the National Women’s Basketball Tournament and the 

National Junior Wheelchair Basketball Tournament March 29 – 31, 2019.  

Tournament locations include Lincoln-Way North, Hickory Creek Middle School, 

Roma, Matteson Community Center, and LWSRA. 

 128 athletes are currently competing in a variety of Special Olympics 

opportunities – volleyball, floor hockey, swimming, bocce, basketball, and 

gymnastics. 

 The Titans Club is growing with 7 new members, and is working on two 

community service projects – collecting toys for children and making fleece 

blankets for the children at the Ronald McDonald House.   

FSPD Athletic Supervisor, Matt Tillman, participated in the Turkey Bowl wheelchair 

football game on November 24 at Lincoln-Way North.  This is yet another example of 

people of all ages and abilities coming together to play and have fun.  In addition to Matt, 

another rookie from our community was welcomed as a first-time athlete and thoroughly 

enjoyed the opportunity.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Audrey Marcquenski 

  


